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Bluebells Pre-School 
 

Bluebells are proud to announce that following a recent Ofsted inspection, they received the 

highest accolade of “outstanding” quoting “the quality of teaching is exemplary”,  “the 

practitioners use their expertise to provide children with an educational programme that is 

extremely challenging, exciting and worthy of disseminating to others”. The full report is 

available at www.ofsted.gov.uk. 

Well done to Jackie Leach and all her team!! 

 

Village Traffic safety Plan 
 

Approval and funding has been allocated by the Local Highways Panel to implement a 20mph 

speed limit in New Church Road. It is hoped that the parking restrictions on the road will be 

implemented by September 2014. This will help to make the area around the school a safer 

environment for all users. 

 

Queens Head Pub 

 
The Queen’s Head reopened at the start of June after a significant revamp and their aim is to 

become an integral part of the community and to offer a real family orientated village pub. It is 

now open from 11am every day and will be serving food all day as from Friday 18th July. They 

will be offering a wholesome pub menu with the majority of the food being home-cooked and 

reasonably priced. The new manager is Steven Adams (tel. 240394). He feels the village has 

been very welcoming and he would welcome any comments from villagers and also any groups 

who would like to make use of their facilities.  

 

West Bergholt Vehicle Show 

 
This annual event takes place on the weekend 26th/27th July and promises to be an enjoyable and 

spectacular event as usual. Admission is £6 or £5 concession. Amongst all the displays there 

will be a motor cycle stunt show, parachute display team and an RAF fly past. On Saturday 

evening there is a free Country and Western Concert.  

 

For more village news and information please use the website www.westbergholt.net 
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